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Monthly change in the list would add prohibited cost to this already time consuming and costly process. I thought this 
administration was against more regulations. Protect the public yes. But don't destroy Real Estate agents ability to
make a living. 

Mr. rzempoluchjohn
re/max Property center
New Jersey
United States
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